Small update regarding the Hancock County Employee Health Clinic 04/21/2020

Scheduling is open for sick visits and prescription refills request only.

Patients will be screened by phone to determine the visit method.

Visits may be by phone, virtual (video) or in the office.

If you have a prescription pick up appointment, please call when you arrive to pick up the prescription.
e McKenzie 317-477-6958

e New Palestine 317-477-6605

If you need to speak to a staff member please call one of the numbers listed above.



